Hello,

| run a nonprofit that has 7 clinics in Oregon. | have over 80 employees and serve approximately 1200
families each year. All of our clinics are currently closed. We rely heavily on income from our physical
therapy, occupational therapy, speech therapy, mental Health, and medical services. We are working to
implement telemedicine but it is not an instantaneous thing. We are looking at almost zero income.

To compound the problem we are self-insured for unemployment. We face exposure in the hundreds of
thousands of dollars from unemployment claims.

Anything you can do to help us continue to serve the vulnerable children and families in Oregon would
be greatly appreciated anything you can do to help my staff with the financial crises they are facing
would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Karen Brelje RN



